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PUSHFOR ANNOUNCES NEW BOARD MEMBER 
 
Surrey, B.C., January 4, 2023 Pushfor Tech Inc. (CSE: PUSH, OTC: PUSOF, FSX: 713) (the 
“Company” or “Pushfor”) is pleased to announce Mr. Parmjeet Johal has joined the board as a 
replacement for the outgoing board member and Chief Financial Officer Michael Noonan, who has 
resigned due to personal and other business commitments.  The Company thanks Mr. Noonan for his 
services and wishes him all the best. Mr. Lucky Janda will temporarily hold the office position of 
Chief Financial Officer until a replacement is found. 
 
The Company also announces that Kyle Lucas and Michel Lebeuf have resigned as board members.  
Mr. Lucas will remain as Chief Technical Officer and Vice President. The Company continues to have 
three board members. 
 
The Company advises that it has entered into an arrangement for a short term (three month) bridge 
loan in the principal amount of $50,000CAD from a non-arm’s length lender. The loan is at 
commercial terms.  The loan proceeds will be used to settle outstanding debts. 
 

About Pushfor Tech Inc. 
Pushfor is a diversified industry company which recently held technology investments. At this time 
the Company is currently looking at alternate investments.  The Company’s common shares trade on 
the Canadian Securities Exchange (“CSE”) under the symbol PUSH, in Europe on the Frankfurt Stock 
Exchange (“FSX”) under the symbol 713 and in the United States on the over-the-counter market 
(“OTC”) under the symbol PUSOF. (CSE: PUSH, OTC: PUSOF, FFT: 713) 

Cautionary Note Regarding Forward-Looking Statements 

Some statements contained in this press release about anticipated future events constitute forward-
looking statements. Forward-looking statements involve risks and uncertainties, as they reflect 
management's current beliefs and are based on information currently available to management. Actual 
results may differ materially from those anticipated in the statements made. The forward-looking 
statements are expressly qualified in their entirety by this cautionary statement. The forward-looking 
statements are made as of the date of this news release, and Pushfor assumes no obligation to update or 
revise them to reflect new events or circumstances except as expressly required by applicable securities 
law. Further information regarding the uncertainties and risks can be found in the disclosure documents 
filed by Pushfor with the securities regulatory authorities, available at www.sedar.com.  

On Behalf of the Board 
Lucky Janda 
CEO and Director 
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